From: trefrgfrmr@aol.com

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 12:30 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Plan 1 needs a consistent and substantial COLA to prevent further loss of purchasing power. Due to
iliness | retired early while still in my 40's experiencing 20 years of not being eligible for any COLA. Once |
became eligible it was taken away by Legislative action with the promise of getting it back once the
economy improved. Even though lots of legislators were not in your current office then, it is up to
lawmakers to fix the problem.

Colleen McGinn
Consituent, 37th Leg District
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